
All Residents of VOG III 
 

Water restrictions have been extended to September 1, 2024 
by the Southwest Florida Water Mgmt. due to a lack of 
consistent and substantial rainfall in our area. 

 

Watering is limited to one day per week using the approved 
schedule for our area. 

 

See Pinellas.gov/water-conservation for more information. 

http://www.pinellas.gov/water-conservation

